
Honorable House Rules Chair Jennifer Williamson and House Rules Committee Members, 

 

I agree with HJR 10 bill and the process it sets up for and impeachment process. While none of 

us like the thought of going through such a process, we need to assure a balance of power 

between the branches of government are in place. This is modeled after our federal process for 

impeachment and thus is a tried method of operation. It requires a great deal of agreement within 

the bodies who must use the mechanism, thus preventing abuse. 

 

Thank you for consideration of my remarks. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, OR 
 


